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On 30 May 2020, at approximately 9:30 p.m., an individual attempted to start a fire at the Polk 
County Courthouse, 500 Mulberry Street.  

The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives (commonly referred to as the ATF), is 
investigating this incident in partnership with Des Moines Police Department Arson Investigators.  
The ATF has offered a $5,000 reward for information regarding the identification of this person.

If you have any information regarding this person, please call 1-888-ATF-TIPS or text ATFKC and tip 
information to 63975.  You may also submit tips through CrimeStoppers of Central Iowa at 515-
223-1400, or online at www.crimestoppersofcentraliowa.com.  You may remain anonymous. 
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